

2019-06-13 - Fedora Tech Meeting

Time/Place

This meeting is a hybrid teleconference and slack chat. Anyone is welcome to join...here's the info:

- Time: 11:00am Eastern Daylight Time US (UTC-4)
- Audio/Video Conference Link: <https://duraspace.zoom.us/my/fedora>
 - Dial-in:
 - +1 408 638 0968
 - +1 646 876 9923
 - +1 669 900 6833
 - Meeting ID:
 - 812 835 3771
- Join fedora-project.slack.com on the "tech" channel

Attendee

1. [Danny Bernstein](#)
2. [Jared Whiklo](#) ★
3. [Daniel Lamb](#)
4. [Paul Cummins](#)

Agenda

1. Announcements
 - a. [Fedora 6 Sprint Doodle](#)
2. [Fedora 5.1.0 Release](#)
3. Current PRs
4. Import Ex
 - a. Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.
5. Fedora 6
 - a. Sprint dates - July or September?
 - b. [High-level roadmap](#)
 - c. Tactics
 - i. [Development Roadmap](#)
 - ii. Pilot Program
6. <Your agenda item here>

Tickets

1. In Review

type	key	summary	assignee	reporter	priority	status	resolution	created	updated	due
Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.										

2. Please squash a bug!

key	summary	type	created	updated	due	assignee	reporter	priority	status	resolution
Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.										

3. Tickets resolved this week:

key	summary	type	created	updated	due	assignee	reporter	priority	status	resolution
Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.										

4. Tickets created this week:

key	summary	type	created	updated	due	assignee	reporter	priority	status	resolution
Unable to locate Jira server for this macro. It may be due to Application Link configuration.										

Notes

1. Islandora 8 release!
2. Fedora 6 Doodle seems to point towards sprint dates in early September and early November
 - a. Sept 16-27
 - b. Nov 4 - 15
3. Import/Export delta backups. Discussion about whether import-export is the correct place for this as the items on disk would have to be checked to remove items from disk if they were deleted from the repository. Perhaps this should be a separate tool that runs against a repository and an export and updates it. [Danny Bernstein](#) will check with [Seth Shaw](#) to see what he thinks of this proposal.
4. Fedora 5.1.0 will wait for FCREPO-3006 and then RC-2 will be cut.
5. Tabled Fedora 6 until participants at Open Repositories return.

Actions

- [Peter Eichman](#) is planning to work on documenting UMD's fixity check system on the [Fedora in Production: Case Studies](#) wiki page.
- [Jared Whiklo](#) to fix Java 11 javadoc errors in a new ticket, link to fcrepo-2958